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Please Make Tax-Deductible Contributions Payable to the Mercy Foundation, 6500 IH 35 N. San Antonio, TX 78218 
Or Donate Online at: www.alamocitymercyfoundation.org  Email: kristih@alamocity.org   Phone: (210)650-5335 

 GOD ANSWERS PRAYER! 
The same family who was unwilling to sell any part of their land last year has not only agreed to 
sell us the five acres adjacent to our existing property (albeit it at a higher rate), but has also 
given us extended time to pay the balance of $42,000.  
 

Please help us complete this transaction. Your giving continues to be an essential part at this 
phase in our ministry! We are forever grateful for each of you. Looking forward to sharing more 
upon my return home in August.    Blessings from Kenya! ~ Kristi 
 

Meeting with Lawyer, agreeing on final terms of contract. Deal is sealed! Thank you Jesus!! 

“Enlarge the place of your tent...do not spare; lengthen your cords,  
strengthen your stakes. For you shall expand to the right and to the left… 

and make the desolate cities inhabited.” Isaiah 54:2-3 

THE LORD INCREASES TERRITORY FOR THE 
“JESUS. HOBBS HOUSE OF HOPE” 

 

Pastor Peter and Kristi with the Maasai family who have 
agreed to sell us 5 more acres of. their precious land. 

This desolate land will soon be inhabited!  
Praise the Lord! 

 


